
 

Welcome Guide

On behalf of our principal and all teachers, we warmly welcome you to Green Bay School.  
Thank you for traveling all the way to join our community. 

GBS has a history of hosting international students over the last 10 years. Our school is 
privileged to have e a variety of cultures where diversity is valued, acknowledged and 
appreciated. Our success is based on respect for all.  

We offer all our students the best learning opportunities so that they can experience success in 
all that they do. 

Daily Schedule 
8:50am Block 1 
9:50am Block 2 
10:50am Morning tea 
11:15am Block 3 
12:15pm Block 4 
1:15pm Lunch 
2:00pm Block 5 
2:55pm Finish 
 School gates open at 8:30am 

Morning tea and lunches: Students bring their own morning tea and lunches to school every 
day. We don’t have microwave for students to use. Please bring sandwiches or food that doesn’t 
need to be heated. Some classes have brain food break after the first block. We have sausage 
sizzle on Tuesday ($2/a sausage) and Sushi order on Thursday. We are a cashless school, all 
orders are done online through the myKindo app.  

Uniform for short term students: We require all our international students to wear our 
school uniform so that they can immerse themselves into the community.  

Price for second hand uniforms: $10/shirt, $10/skort $15/polar fleece jacket (winter time 
only). cheriem@greenbay.school.nz 

Sunhat policy: The UV index is very high in NZ. We have a very strict sunhat policy at school for 
two summer terms 1 and 4. The rule is no hat, no play. We have sunscreen in all classrooms for 
students to use. You can bring your own hat. The colour is dark blue. 

Swimming lessons: We have a swimming pool at school. All class will have swimming 
lessons in the summer terms 1 and 4. This is an important part of NZ curriculum for all schools.  

Late arrival and early pickups:  All Parents/visitors must sign in/sign out through the school 
office when students arrive late and when you need to pick up your children early. 

Devices: Students are not allowed to use cell phones at school. 

 

 

 



 

 


